

State-funded Independent Catholic Grammar School

Principal: Mr D. Rainey B.Ed (Hons)



14th July 2020

Dear Parents/Carers.

It is with regret that we were unable to take part in our annual visits to partner primary schools this year due to current social distancing restrictions. We usually enjoy visiting your son's school, along with other Catholic secondary schools in Trafford, to talk you through our admissions process and to warmly welcome you to attend our College Open Morning.

As you may be aware, our planned Open Morning in June was unable to go ahead. We understand that this will have been extremely disappointing to you as parents and for your son, we have therefore created a Virtual Open Day which is now available on the College website. This will allow you to see some of the amazing facilities and staff and will hopefully give you a feel for the ethos here at St Ambrose College. The Virtual Open Day can be found at: https://www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk/news/?pid=158&nid=1&storyid=37

Please visit the Admissions section of the College website; www.st-ambrosecollege.org.uk where you will find more information regarding the admissions process which includes the online application form, the updated Prospectus and a link to familiarisation papers for the verbal reasoning paper. Please note that the Entrance Examination will now take place at the slightly later date than previously advertised on **Friday 16th October 2020** and we have therefore extended the deadline for applications to 17th August 2020.

I trust that you will find the virtual tour helpful, and the information will support you prepare your son for the entrance examination. Please do not hesitate to contact our Admissions Officer should you require any further information at admissions@st-ambrosecollege.org.uk.

We very much look forward to welcoming your son to the school in October for the Entrance Examination.

Yours faithfully

D. Rainey Principal

